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L ENCE IS THE OIN

Earl Kim, Superintendent of Schools

To:  All Budget Book Recipients

Fr: Hugh Murphy, Director of Finance %/"L/-

Re:  2018-19 Final Budget update

Date: July 31, 2018

The Final 2017-18 Budget was approved by the Board of Education on June 07, 2018. Attached
is the update to the white budget book which was previously distributed. The Operating Budget

total is $272,790,679 (a 1.13% increase compared to the 2017-18 budget) and the Grants Budget
total is $29,053,744.

Please email any questions on this document to hmurphy@StamfordCT.gov.




